
 

 

 

 

Thursday 09 March 2023 

 
Dear parent/carer, 

 
On Friday 17 March, pupils can dress in their own clothes or wear 

something red for Red Nose Day.  Donations can be made through 
Parent Pay.  All money received, will go to Comic Relief. 

 
Kind Regards 

 

Amanda Doyle 

 

Amanda Doyle 
Depute Head 
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